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ONE LANE OF TRAFFIC AVAILABLE ON GLEN COVE PARKWAY DURING 
ROADWAY REPAIRS 
 

VALLEJO – Traffic on Glen Cove Parkway between South Regatta Drive and 

Clearview Drive will be reduced to one lane the week of March 8-12 so the 

roadway can be repaired.  

A flag person will be on hand to direct traffic. While the roadwork is only 

expected to take one day, weather and other factors might cause a delay in the 

project. 

Any questions can be directed to Dennis Kocher @ 707 648-4430. 
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